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28 September 2001
Grants Co-ordinator

Wellington City Council

101 Wakefield St
WELLINGTON

Kia ora

Application for Arts Festival Grant

Please find attached an Arts Festival Grants application form, application details, and letter of support from Fringe NZ.

Please note that the details are preliminary – complete and final details will be submitted by Wednesday 3 October.

Thanking you in anticipation.

Yours faithfully

Kris Ericksen

ARTS FESTIVAL GRANT APPLICATION DETAILS (preliminary)

FRINGE FESTIVAL INFORMATION KIOSK

Description of Project: 

A temporary structure is proposed to be erected on the corner of Manners and Cuba Malls to act as an information and merchandising kiosk for Fringe NZ 2002.  The roof of the structure will act as a display area for temporary dynamic evolving art works and/or as a performance space for street theatre.

The structure will be built from scaffold poles, wind-break cloth, corrugated plastic sheeting.  Gas flares will be installed at the top of the structure, and will be visible from the Town Hall, the prow of the canoe in Te Aro Park (corner of Manners and Taranaki Streets), and from along Manners and Cuba Malls.  It will act as a landmark and beacon, attracting people to return to discover what is happening at the Fringe.

Fringe NZ runs from 14 February 2002 till 16 March 2002.  It is envisaged that the structure will be erected in the week prior to the festival starting.  The structure will be dismantled on 17 March.  (A Resource Consent and Building permit may be required for the structure – this is proceeding concurrently with this application).

Need Identification: 

Discussions with Fringe NZ identified a need for an improved focal point for Fringe NZ information and merchandise.  In 2001 a small stall was located in Manners Mall.  This stall, however, was relatively inconspicuous.  Fringe NZ consider the proposal would be an ideal focal point and attraction.

Marketing:

Events taking place at the kiosk will be free and open to all members of the public.  The kiosk will be referred to Fringe NZ marketing material.  The site is visible to high numbers of pedestrians and bus commuters.

Budget:

Currently being developed – to be finalised by Wednesday 3 October. Approximately $15,000.  Request for grant from Arts Festivals Fund is $4000.  Balance is to be obtained from sponsorship.  Approximately 100 hours volunteer time involved in design, erection, maintenance and dismantling.  (Staffing of kiosk will be arranged by Fringe NZ)

Previous Funding Details:

Not applicable – first project.

Bank Deposit Slip:

Attached

